
Match v S.W. Secretaries – Cancelled 
 
“ After an extremely long dry spell the weather had 
to break. Unfortunately half of May’s rain fell on the 
day of our match against SW Secretaries at 
Worlebury GC which lead to a mid-morning 
cancellation. Many thanks to Ian Vincent for 
multiple quick-fire phone calls but five WGC 
players were already on the road and not able to be 
contacted. Here’s hoping for better weather for the 
remaining matches” 
 


